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Community Inquiries and Concerns 

Nevada Copper is currently developing an underground mine (in construction) and continues to 
advance planning and design on the open pit deposits at its Pumpkin Hollow Project near 
Yerington, Nevada.   

Nevada Copper is interested in feedback from our community. If you have inquiries, concerns or 
comments relating to the Pumpkin Hollow project, please contact us by e-mail, telephone or 
mail: 

E-mail communityinquiries@ nevadacopper.com; or  

Call 775-463-3510 and talk to Tim Dyhr or Mariah Joyner; or 

Mail to Nevada Copper Inc., P.O. Box 1640, Yerington Nevada 89447 

Please provide the following information: 

Name:  _______________________________________________________________ 

Address:  _______________________________________________________________ 

Phone number:  _______________________________________________________________ 

E-mail: _______________________________________________________________ 

Description of inquiry, concern or comments: 
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